Homework v hobbies!

There are so many opportunities for children these days to get involved in out of school opportunities. Some are held at school, after school, some during holidays, others are found at weekends and elsewhere. The variety is vast; sporting, creative and then traditional groups such as cubs and brownies. All of these help to educate our children in the broader sense and at primary age particularly are just as important.  

Homework is the marmite of school- you either love or hate it! What is important for parents to remember is that homework is set for your child, and whilst we would encourage parents to support and take an interest in what their child is doing, it is never expected that homework will take over the family weekend to the exclusion of other family activities and it is certainly not set to test your Maths and English skills!
We see homework as a shared responsibility between school and home and hope that the homework set prompts discussion and family interaction. There is a Homework Club for those children who do not get chance to complete their homework at home. This runs on Tuesday and Wednesday lunchtimes, 12.30-1 p.m.
It is vitally important though that a balance is achieved and whilst we would hope for your support in encouraging your child to complete homework we also hope that your child has opportunities outside of school to develop interests and explore talents that will round them as individuals. Information about clubs and activities in the local area is available from the Parent Support Advisor within school.

In short, moderation, as with everything, is the key. A healthy balance between homework and hobbies will help your child to develop a healthy appreciation and interest for both.
If you would like to discuss anything please contact the Parent Support Advisor at school.
